
Sand Lake Community Council 

2017 President’s Report 

 
January SLCC Meeting  

Election of President, Nikki Rose and appointment of SLCC committee chairs  

January Westpark Homeowner’s Assocation Meeting Presentation on Overflow Bypass System  

January Meeting with Mayor Berkowitz on Overflow Bypass System   

February SLCC Meeting   

Election of Vice Chair, Hans Rodvik, Secretary, Joshua Ream, and Treasurer, Michael 

Rose and appointment of SLCC committee chairs 

Presentation on Jewel Lake Park Project from Taylor Keegan, Park Planner  

Treasurer’s Report from Allison Hovanec 

Membership Report from Nikki Rose 

Liquor Licenses Renewals Update 

February Anchorage Park Foundation Challenge Grant  

March SLCC Meeting 

 Presentation on Anchorage Tomorrow from Erik  

 Presentation on Alaska’s Future from Matthew  

 Presentation on Americans for Prosperity from Jeremy Price  

 Presentation on Sand Lake Elementary School Park Update 

  Lakeside Learning Lab 

  Letter of Support 

 Resolution in support of Sand Lake Elementary School Lakeside Learning Lab 

 Community Neighborhood Safety Discussion 

 Overflow Bypass System Update 

  Meeting with Senator Costello 



Presentation on Options for Storm water Bypass Systems Update from the Mayor’s 

Deputy Chief of Staff, Jason Bockenstedt 

 Liquor Licenses Renewals Update  

March West Anchorage Candidates Forum   

April SLCC Meeting 

 Presentation on Traffic Calming Project along W. 88th Avenue from Avery Larsen  

 Updates to SLCC Bylaws  

May SLCC Meeting  

 W. 88th Traffic Calming Resolution 

 Election of officers for FCC 

 Clean Up Day 

 Updates to SLCC Bylaws 

 SLCC Overflow Bypass System Committee Update  

Anchorage Parks and Recreation Projects – Jewel Lake Park Project and Kincaid Park 

Project  

Jewel Lake Park Project Resolution 

Kincaid Park Project Resolution  

June SLCC Overflow Bypass System Committee Meeting 

July SLCC Special Meeting  

August SLCC Jewel Lake Park Clean Up  

August SLCC Picnic  

August SLCC Meeting 

 Water Overflow Bypass Systems Resolution  

September SLCC Meeting  

Presentation from Municipality of Anchorage on Overflow Bypass Systems Update from 

Mayor’s Chief of Staff, Ona Brause and Deputy Chief of Staff, Jason Bockenstedt  



Presentation from Municipality of Anchorage Vote By Mail from Municipal Clerk, 

Amanda Moser  

October Letter and Resolution delivered to Mayor’s Office on Water Overflow Bypass System  

October SLCC Meeting  

 Presentation on Heritage Land Bank from Tonya Hickock, Engineer 

Presentation on Municipality of Anchorage 2040 Land Use Plan from Senior Planner, 

Tom Davis  

SLCC Bylaws Update  

November SLCC Meeting  

Presentation on status of Marijuana Facilities within Municipality from Associate 

Planner, Ryan Yelle, Current Planning Division Planning Department  

SLCC Bylaws Passed 

SLCC Overflow Bypass System Committee Update 

SLCC Parks Projects Committee formed 

Presentation on Development setbacks 150 feet from water, Kristen Collins, The Alaska 

Center 

December SLCC Meeting 

 Presentation from Michelle McNutly on rezoning  

 Discussion of Sand Lake Community Patrol formation  


